
 

 

 

 

Update: CCMA dispute 
 

Members were previously informed that the PSA declared a dispute at the CCMA as the employer failed 

to provide the PSA with the benchmarking results from Emergence Group. At the Conciliation held at the 

CCMA on 7 December 2023, a settlement agreement was signed with the employer. The employer will 

provide the PSA with a copy of the benchmarking report from Emergence Group on or before 31 

December 2023. 

 

Once the report has been received, members will be consulted by the PSA to verify if the benchmarking 

results were implemented correctly together with the salary adjustment received. 

 

Members will be kept informed accordingly. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can contact Molefe Mosaka on 082 880 8927 / 

molefe.mosaka@psa.co.za or contact PSA Provincial Offices. 
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